
 

 

 

 

The Society for Corporate Governance Celebrates 75 Years 

New York City, November 1, 2021 – The Society for Corporate Governance celebrates its 75th 

anniversary this week with a Nasdaq Closing Bell ringing today by Society President & CEO, Darla 

Stuckey; Society Chair, Jeffrey Pochowicz, Senior Director – Corporate Governance & Assistant 

Corporate Secretary, McDonald’s Corporation; and other former Chairs. On November 6, 1946, a group 

of business leaders met to form the American Society of Corporate Secretaries, which has evolved into a 

growing, robust, and diverse national association for corporate governance professionals now known as 

the Society for Corporate Governance.   

“As we mark three quarters of a century, corporate governance has become mainstream and the role of 

the corporate secretary has been elevated. The Society has been there throughout this journey. From 

the post-war boom to Sarbanes-Oxley, Say on Pay, and sustainability, the Society has helped companies 

respond to the changing expectations of shareholders, regulators, and lawmakers,” observed Stuckey. 

“It is an honor to be Chair of the Board during the Society’s 75th year. We are a strong community that 

collaborates to advance governance issues, educate our members, and solve problems. We salute those 

before us and eagerly look forward to empowering governance professionals to create long-term value 

for stakeholders for the next 75 years,” added Chair Pochowicz. 

This begins a year-long celebration marking the Society’s 75-year legacy of education, networking, and 

advocacy for practitioners in the corporate governance community. “To recognize this anniversary, we 

will celebrate our achievements, and highlight our members, partners, and service providers, 

throughout the year,” commented Stuckey. A short video series launching with the “Value of 

Membership” has been released. Additional videos will highlight chapters, advocacy, the history of 

governance, service providers, and more. The celebration will continue with an anniversary reception at 

its Essentials for Corporate Governance Conference on January 25 - 27, 2022, in Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 

and will culminate with a gala event on June 22, 2022, at the National Conference in Chicago, Illinois.   

Join the Society throughout the year on social media and visit the Society’s website where you will find 

videos, articles, insights, glimpses into history, and stories from members. #SocietyCorpGov75th 

About the Society for Corporate Governance 

Founded in 1946, the Society for Corporate Governance is a professional association of over 3,400 

governance professionals who serve 1,600 public, private, and not-for-profit companies of most every 

size and industry. Members are responsible for supporting their boards of directors and executive 

management with, among other things, corporate governance, disclosure, securities law regulation and 

compliance, shareholder relations, annual meetings, and subsidiary management. 

To learn more about the Society, visit us on LinkedIn, on Twitter @Society4CorpGov, or at 

www.societycorpgov.org. 
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